Gunn High School - Class of 1974 35 Year Reunion July 17-19, 2009

<u>_</u>
No

Please make checks payable to:

Heidi Stern

4282 Suzanne Drive, Palo Alto, CA 94306



Put your memories of Palo Alto-in-the-70's to a competitive test!

Our own Bonnie (Hill) McKinnon has created a "Road Rally" for the Sunday morning following our reunion night. Think of it as a city-wide scavenger hunt. Teams of 2-4 people will decipher clues, and collect photographs to prove they've solved each clue. The winning team will be the first to show up at Zot's (aka Rosotti's Alpine Inn) with all clues solved.

You can form a team in advance (write the team member names on the attached sign-up form.)

Or, you can sign-up in advance as an independent, in which case on Rally Day we'll join you up with an existing team or with other independents. To participate, indicate your interest on the attached sign-up sheet, or send an email directly to Bonnie at nohea72@aol.com

Each team must have at least one Gunn '74 classmate who will act as team captain. But you are welcome to fill out a team with family members or friends from other Gunn classes.

On Rally Day, each team needs a car, a driver, a digital camera, and a map of Palo Alto (unless your memory is REALLY good!)

Meet in front of the gym in the Gunn parking lot at 10am on Sunday July 19

Now, here are some hints (or red herrings) for answers Bonnie may be looking for:







Memorial Walk on July 18, 2009

On the Saturday morning of our 35th Gunn reunion weekend, there will be a walk in memory of <u>any</u> Gunn classmates or family members who have passed away.

The walk will start at 10am in front of the Gunn gymnasium. The route will be approximately 5 miles and will cover much of the surrounding area.

At the start of the walk all names that have been submitted will be read to the group. We will have tags for you to wear during the walk, on which you can write names of classmates or family members that you want to remember.

We will have information about foundations and research organizations focused on illnesses that have affected our classmates, in case people would like to make donations to those causes at a later date.

Following the event, we will post the names of the deceased and the walkers on the Gunn High Class of 1974 FaceBook page.

Family members and friends from other Gunn classes are welcome to join us.

If you are interested in participating or would like us to remember a particular classmate or family member (even if you're not able to attend), please contact Bonnie McKinnon at nohea72@aol.com